
April News 
 
Dates to Remember: 
 
Monday, April 15, 6:30 pm:   VRGCS Board Meeting at Clubhouse. All residents invited. 
 
Saturday, April  27, Last day for non perishable items for the Food Bank. If your going home or you 
have a food item;  please drop off at the clubhouse . Sandy Rasmussen will be taking to Victory 
Lutheran Church on University Drive. Thank you Sandy and residents. 
 
Saturday, May 4, 5:30 pm: Cinco de Mayo, potluck at Clubhouse. Please sign up to bring a food 
item. 
 

 



This will be my last newsletter until November. Lori Wonder and her committee will be taking over 
through October. Please check for activities on the bulletin  board inside the Clubhouse. There is a 
schedule of activities on the table in front of the bulletin board for 2024-2025. Feel free to take one. 
 
VRGCS Social has over $3500.00 in the checking account  through the middle of  April.  Thank you 
all for all you did to  make the Winter a GREAT  success! 
 
If The Good Lord is Willing,  Gary and I will be  leaving May 1st and returning the  end of October. 
Have a great summer.   
 
Jeanne Irrer 
VRGCS Social Chairperson 
989-307-0117 
 
 


